
 

 

Remote meal ordering notes: 

 

We will continue to serve remote meals for those in need and there will be no remote meals served during the 

Thanksgiving (11/25-11/27) and Christmas (12/24-1/01) break.  Please continue ordering via “Remote Meal Order” form 

through week ending 12/4/20 only.  Menu will be listed as TBD for each day.  Just answer yes for each day you would 

like to come to the High School to pick up a bagged lunch. 

Pick up will continue at the HS from 11am-12pm until we return in January for those of you that would like to continue 

to pick up lunch.  Beginning 11/30/20 we are changing the designated meal pick area and are asking parents to drive all 

the way around the HS, past the football field, past the dumpsters, to the end of building, last door in cafeteria for 

remote meal pick up. 

We will be suspending the use of the “Remote Meal Order” form after 12/2/20 until we resume school with the normal 

hybrid schedule in January.   

We are coordinating with the bus company for the delivery of bagged lunches at designated bus stops for those families 

requesting remote meal delivery.   

If you would like to pick up remote meals at a bus stop, please call the bus company between the hours of 8am and 

2pm, Monday 11/30/20 and Tuesday 12/1/20, to order meals delivered to a bus stop the following week. 

****Please note schedules are predetermined by orders from the previous week…should you need a meal short notice 

you may call the bus company that day and they can direct you to predetermined bus stop for pick up.  The bus 

company cannot change or add bus stops without a 24-hour notice and will not be expected to change for a one-time 

delivery. 

 

Thank you 

Food Service Department 
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